From: julietta cochrane | NN

Sent: 22 August 2015 10:02

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Objection the the Admiral Mann
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr McClue

I wish to file a strong objection to the planning application 2015/4456P for the historic building of the
Admiral Mann to be converted.

Firstly this is a second application by someone who terms themselves a 'pub conversion specialist’ - there
clear intention is to make the building as profitable as possible not to conserve what has been a pub since
the 1870s.

This pub houses many community based activities and these should be protected. There are fewer and
fewer pubs that cater for local people in the area and in London as a whole.

Tt is listed as an asset of community value ACV and this should be respected.
I strongly urge the coucil to refuse this application

Yours

Julietta Cochrane

6a Gillies Street

Kentish Town

London
NWS5 4DL



